Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 640

From: ]
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Public Health and Other Legislation Extension
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 7:24:31 AM

To Whom it May Concern,

| DO NOT support the Extension of Expiring Provisions Amendment Bill 2022 of the Public Heath and
Other Legislation.

Enough is enough the people have followed the rules, restrictions, mandates for the last two years.
This has been impacting small business, families, and the mental health of all. People are just
holding on trying to keep their businesses going, keeping their families together and keeping
themselves together. The need to extend this Legislation is over. The peak of Covid and Omicron
has passed. Majority of people are Vaccinated - double or triple!

Control of the people needs to stop. People have followed the rules for two years, done everything
we've been told to do so that we could eventually see the light at the end - freedoms again. So now
is the time for those freedoms to start.

Other countries have dropped their Mandates so their people can start living again. These countries
have population numbers that way exceed Australia's population. We need to drop our Mandates
too!

We need to support:

Local Business

Restaurants & Bars

Cafes

Music Industry - bring back concerts, live music sessions, entertainment
Weekend Markets

WE NEED TO LIVE LIFE!

Regards

Angela Cameron
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